
 
 

29523 
ADOPTED – BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 
JUNE 11, 2009 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 
County of Cook and State of Illinois 

 
BUS TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

ALL COLLEGES 
 

   THE CHANCELLOR 
 

REPORTS that there is a continuing need for the colleges to utilize bus services throughout the year for various 
programs, including but not limited to: The National Youth Sports Program (NYSP) at Malcolm X., 
Daley and Truman Colleges each summer, childcare programs, the Upward Bound program at Daley, 
and transportation for sports teams at various colleges throughout the year; and 

 
that the vendors listed below have been approved under a Chicago Public Schools (CPS) contract 
beginning August 27, 2008 through Fiscal Year 2011 and it is recommended that the Board utilize the 
CPS contracted vendors to provide bus services for City Colleges; and 
 
that the colleges will be required to obtain quotations from these vendors and select the lowest  most 
responsive bid as needed for their bus transportation requirements; and 
 
that the cost for bus transportation may vary depending on the number of people traveling and 
destination; and 
 
that based on previous transportation costs the following bus companies may exceed $10,000 from 
June 11, 2009 through June 30, 2011: 
 

BUS COMPANIES ESTIMATED ANNUAL AMOUNT  
 

Brownlee Transportation $7,000.00 
Durbar Transportation $6,000.00 
Illinois Student Transportation $6,000.00 
Kenyatta’s Transportation $9,000.00 
Latino Express Inc $63,000.00 
Robinson Coach Co. $65,000.00 
Village Transportation Co $10,000.00 
Walls Transportation $6,000.00 
Ransom Transportation $6,000.00 
Sunrise Transportation $8,000.00 
White Transportation  $4,000.00 

Total $190,000.00 
                   

    that contracts for goods and services procured from another governmental agency are exempt from the 
District’s competitive bidding requirements; and 
 
that the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above referenced bus transportation 
vendors and has determined that these vendors are in compliance with the Board approved 
Participation Plan.  

 
THE CHANCELLOR 

 RECOMMENDS that the Board of authorizes the Chairman to enter into service agreements with each of the vendors 
listed above in a total amount not to exceed $190,000 on an as-needed basis to the above companies 
for bus services through June 30, 2011, as per the CPS contract.  

 
FINANCIAL  $190,000-Unrestricted Educational Funds Various Funds, Various Campuses 539000  

   
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
June 11, 2009  - Academic Affairs- District Wide   Wayne D. Watson 

Chancellor 


